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HM The King Congratulates Karim Hritane

On Election Head Of Environment And

Sustainable Development Party

 HM King Mohammed VI has sent a congratulatory message to Karim
Hritane on his election, Saturday, Secretary-General of the
Environment and Sustainable Development party, wishing him every
success in his new mission.

    HM the King voiced confidence that the new Secretary-General of
the the party will best fulfill his mission, "given his proven sincere
patriotism and high spirit of responsible citizenship and constant
mobilisation to serve the best interests of the nation."
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